
From: isolina calix <calix_isolina@yahoo.com> 
Date: Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 1:06 PM 
Subject: Re: Re: 
To: Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net> 

 
 

Hello, Mrs. Catie. 
Good afternoon. 
 
I, Praxcedes Isolina Williams, am resigning from my current position as a teacher's 
Aide at Lincoln Elementary School. 
Because I will be accepting another position as a teacher's assistant at Glen Worden 
Elementary School. 
 
To make it official, I am resigning on March 7, 2025. 
 
Sincerely, Praxcedes Isolina Williams. 
 


